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DOCUMENT NO. 02970-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

The Florida Public Service Commission announces a public workshop in the following undocketed matter to which 
all persons are invited. One or more of the Commissioners of the Florida Public Service Commission may attend and 
participate in this workshop. 

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, June 1, 2022, at 1:30 p.m. 
PLACE: Betty Easley Conference Center, Room 148, 4075 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, FL 
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Undocketed - In Re: Review of Ten-Year Site Plans of 
Electric Utilities. The purpose of this workshop is to afford an opportunity for discussion and public comment on the 
ten-year site plans submitted by Florida's electric utilities. 
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: The Office of Commission Clerk, Florida Public Service 
Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, or by phone at (850) 41 3-6770. 
Please contact Jacob Imig at (850) 413-6738 with any questions regarding this meeting. 

If you wish to provide public comment at the workshop, please contact Jacob Imig at (850) 413-6738, or by email at 
jimig@psc.state.fl.us. Written comments can be filed with the Office of Commission Clerk, specifically referencing 
the title of the workshop by noon on Friday, May 27. 

As always, the public may view a live stream of the workshop online using the link available at 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Conferences/ Audio VideoEventCoverage . 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing a special accommodation to participate at 
this proceeding should contact the Office of Commission Clerk no later than five days prior to the workshop at 2540 
Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 or 850-413-6770 (Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-
8770 Voice or 1-800-955-877 1 TDD). 

EMERGENCY CANCELLATION OF MEETfNG: lf a named storm or other disaster requires cancellation of the 
proceedings, Commission staff will attempt to give timely direct notice to the parties. Cancellation can also be 
confirmed by calling the Office of the General Counsel at 850-413-61 99. 

https://www.flniles.org/agency/agencyNoticeList.asp?type=25870499 
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